
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

16th July 2024 

 

Feel Good Friday – 19th July 

 

Dear Families 

 

The children have been enjoying Feel Good Friday.  Thank you Vickie Hugh-Jones for 

showing us many ways that we can feel good each Friday morning. 

This Friday, Feel Good Friday is cancelled – there will be no school event.  

However, we can let you know that Vickie (a trained lifeguard) will be at Sennen 

Harbour Beach at 7.45am for a Summer Splash!  She is hoping that parents and 

children will join her in the sea for a morning splash / swim.  After the swim, there will 

be hot dogs (inc. vegetarian alternative) available.   

To celebrate the hard work of everyone this term, morning registration will be 

extended until 9.30am.  You can arrive at the normal time too.  

We hope everyone arrives at school feeling good! 

 

Kind regards 

The St Levan Team 


